
 

 Royal Montrose Mercantile 

 

 Broomfield Medals 

 

Hello Gentlemen, 

 

The board have recognised that we have 74 members who are Broomfield only Season Ticket 

Holders and would like to offer them competition golf. It is our intention to trial Wednesday 

Medals during the summer months of 2021 on the Broomfield course that will be open to all 

members.  

We have also been asked to look into medals on a Saturday and that is an option that we are still 

investigating. 

As a pre-cursor the board have been working with a number of members to start Wednesday 

medals in 2021, these medals will be used to define how we manage the competitions in 2022. As 

such we will have the first Broomfield Medal for 2021 on Wednesday the 21st July. All feedback will 

be gratefully received so that we can improve and finalise for 2022. Please contact either Stuart 

Baird and/or Douglas Robb. 

As we will be running these medals in-line with all the other club competitions, then members will 

be required to add money to their Competition Purse. This can be done through the App, via the 

terminal in the clubhouse or at the bar. 

The entry fees for 2021 will be £2.00 of which £1.50 will go towards a Competition pay-out. Initially 

we will have a single category, this can be changed for future medals. The first medal will be off the 

White tees. 

 

To enter the competition: 

1. Book your tee time in BRS with your playing partners. There are no priority times therefore 

members can play at any time during the day. 

2. On the day of the medal, sign in for the competition either through the HowDidIDo app on 

your phone or through the terminal in the Clubhouse. 

When you sign in, please ensure that you select the Broomfield Medal 

3. On completion of play, you MUST enter your score, even if it a NR. Enter the scores for each 

hole completed. Scores can be entered using the App or via the terminal in the clubhouse. 

Please note: If you sign in and do not enter a score on the same day then your score will be 

calculated at Nett 2 over on each hole. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the Broomfield course on the 21st July. 


